
 
 
 

Two open events to display the plans for 
(i) the proposed new building to replace and relocate the 

Attleborough Infant School building and (ii) extension and 
remodelling works to Attleborough Junior school 

 
24th February 2016 at Attleborough Infants School 2 - 6pm 

& 
9th March 2016 at Attleborough Junior School 2 - 6pm 

 
 
An opportunity for parents, residents and others interested in the future of the schools in the town 
to view the proposed plans to improve the accommodation for Attleborough pupils. 
 
Norfolk County Council is proposing a reorganisation of the Primary Phase schools in Attleborough. 
If approved this will see both Attleborough Infants school and Attleborough Junior school becoming 
all-through Primary schools. To make this possible a significant capital investment is available for 
both schools. The plan is to relocate Attleborough Infants School to a new site in the south of the 
town and to remodel and extend the current Junior school so that it has suitable accommodation for 
Reception Year and Year 1 and 2 pupils. 
 
Design teams from NPS Property Consultants Ltd have been working closely with both schools and 
with the County Council on possible solutions. A scheme for each of the schools has now been 
developed, which we would now like to share with you before we move onto submitting planning 
applications. 
 
To allow parents and residents an opportunity to view these proposals two exhibition events have 
been arranged. The first of these drop-in events will be in the school hall at Attleborough Infants 
School on the 24th February and a second event will take place in the hall of the Junior school 
on the 9th March. Both these events will start at 2pm and will finish at 6pm and will be open to 
parents and residents. The proposed plans for both the schemes will be on view and representatives 
from the schools, Children’s Services and NPS will be on hand to discuss the proposals. 
 
If you are unable to attend either event, but would still like to view the proposals, the display boards 
will remain at the schools until Easter. If you would like to contact one of the schools to view the 
boards please call them and they will try to accommodate any reasonable request to view the 
proposals. The schools’ contact details are below: 
 
Attleborough Infants School 01953 453127 
Attleborough Junior School 01953 453491 
 
Or if you would like to discuss any of the above or have any queries regarding the proposals please 
contact Steve Hicks, Children’s Services Project Officer on 01603 222510 or email 
steve.hicks@norfolk.gov.uk.  
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